

Musically Yours

January 21, 2014

Dear Fourth Grade Parents,

We are embarking on an "instrumental" journey in fourth grade music. We are going to learn to play the recorder! Some of you may have memories of playing recorders when you were in elementary school! I was able to order good quality recorders for the price of \$2.50. If your child would like to buy a recorder to take home and practice they are welcome to do so, but they are not required to purchase a recorder. I have classroom sets for each fourth grade classroom that stay in the music room. However, if they do purchase one, they will be strongly encouraged to bring it to school on their music day. By the way, these recorders may be cleaned in the dishwasher.

To purchase one, simply fill out the form below and place the check or cash in an envelope. Checks need to be made out to Dalene Husky. If you are paying with cash, it will help to have exact change. If you are not going to purchase one, please mark that you are not interested. Thank you!

Dalene Husky
Student Name:
Classroom Teacher:
I would like to purchase a recorder for my child at the price of \$2.50.
I am not interested.
Parent Signature:

